
Project Update: March 2015 
 
During December 2014, we travelled to San Agustin de Valle Fértil in order to perform the 
taxonomic identification class of the material collected by the students throughout the year. 
Afterwards the specimens were stored in three entomological boxes and the arthropods 
collection was donated to the school along with all the material needed to sample, identify 
and store. With all the data obtained during the project, we have created four posters and 
400 pamphlets that today are information material for tourists in the reserve interpretation 
office at the park entrance. In addition, the educative programme has been incorporated 
into the school curricula for its continuity throughout 2015. Currently, a technical report 
with the diversity indices of the different sample locations in the natural park is underway in 
order to be delivered to the Province Environmental Agency.  
 

  
Left: Specimens classification. Right: Photo Nº2: Assembling entomological boxes 
 


